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“Restore all things 

in Christ” 
 

Key Dates  
16 July - Non-Uniform – Donations for Summer Fayre 
17 July - Y3 Trip 
17 July - Baby & Toddler (Teddy Bears’ Picnic) 
18 July - House Champions Movie & Popcorn 
18 July - Top Dojo Scorers Cinema Trip 
19 July - Summer Fayre & Picnic 
19 July - Camp 
20 July - End of Term (1.30pm finish) 
 
Red = added or altered since previous newsletter 
Strike out = cancelled 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 
Mon -Barrow AFC Multiskills (Rec-Y3) 
 -School Council 12.30-1 
Tues -Lego (Y3&4) 12-12.30 
 -Chatterbooks (Y5&6 Group) 
 -Eco-Committee 12.30-1 
Wed -Football (Y3-6) 
 -Band (Y4-6) 
 -Drama (Y3&4) 12.30-1 
Thurs -Netball (Y4-6) 
 -Choir (Y3-6) 12.30-1 
Fri -Instrument (Y4) 12-12.30 
 -Instrument (Y6) 12.30-1 
 

School Lunch Menu 
Week 1 

(+ bits and bobs on Thursday & Friday) 
 
 

Mr McGoldrick’s Marvellous Merit 
Kai (Year 6) 

 

House Champions 
This week’s house champions are St George’s 

St P= 8, St A=0, St G=2, St D=2 
 

Attendance 

Reception 98.52 

Year 1 93.68 

Year 2 95.65 

Year 3 94.29 

Year 4 92.14 

Year 5 96.0 

Year 6 100.0 

Whole School 95.75 
 

 

Letters sent home this week: 

 Wednesday Word 

 Summer holiday activities leaflets 

 Change for Life – Train like a Jedi 

 Confirmation (Year 6) 

 
Sunday Reflection 
Sunday’s Gospel and the one for next week describe how Jesus sent the disciples to minister in his name and the disciples’ 
return to Jesus afterward. We prepare for our Year 6 to leave and hope they go out into the world and preach what they have 
learned during their time at St Pius X. 
 
Prayer 
Lord, help us to enter into the mind of Jesus. Amen. 
 
Brunch Club 
St Francis’ Church is holding Brunch Club’s during the summer holidays from 11.30am to 1.30pm. All children must be 
accompanied by an adult. Brunch is available on the following dates: 
Friday 27

th
 July, 

Friday 3
rd

 August, 
Friday 10

th
 August, 

Friday 17
th

 August, 
Friday 24

th
 August & 
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Friday 31
st

 August. 
 
School Lunch Prices 
Unfortunately, our school lunch prices will be increasing from £2.10 to £2.20 from September. 
 
Non-uniform 
There will be a non-uniform day on Monday. Children are asked to bring a raffle/tombola donation for the Summer Fayre. 
 
Cake Donations 
We would welcome cake donations on Thursday for the Summer Fayre. 
 
Parish Uniform Scheme 
This year Parishioners are sponsoring uniforms for children in need. If you need help to buy a new school uniform, please 
contact the School Office to put your name down. 
 
Statutory Tests 
Results for Reception Good Level of Development, Year 1 Phonics Screen, Key Stage 1 SATs and Key Stage 2 SATs have been 
handed out to parents today. Please see your child’s Class Teacher if you have not received them. 
 
Parent Governor 
Congratulations to our newly elected Parent Governor, Nicola Kerney, parent of Elijah (Reception) and Finlay (Year 5). 
 
Confirmation 
Letters have been sent home with Year 6 children this week regarding Confirmation. 
 
Reading Challenge 
This week we launched the Summer Reading Challenge. We have registered with the local library. Children must collect their 
challenge pack from the library and state the school they belong to. 
 
Extra-Curricular Clubs 
Please be aware that most extra-curricular clubs have now finished for the year. 
 
Needles 
Please be aware that used needles were found in the next field to school. Children often access the field to climb the apple tree 
so please make children aware. 
 
Silver Sports’ Mark 
We have been awarded the Sainsbury’s Silver Sports’ Mark for 2017-18. Last year we were awarded the Bronze Mark. 
 
Sports’ & Picnic 
Reminder: We will be holding an afternoon of activities on Thursday 19th July 2018 from 1.30pm. Parents and family members 
are welcome to attend and bring along a picnic. There will be rounders, cricket and a range of sports’ activities.  There will also 
be limited car boot sale places. Please book place via the School Office.We are looking for volunteers to provide entertainment 
during the afternoon – if you are able to help please contact the School Office. This will be a great way to end a very busy and 
successful year. 
 
Camp 
Reminder: There will be a camp at school on Thursday starting from 5.30pm. Alcohol will not be permitted at this event and all 
children must be accompanied and supervised by a family member. Portable and disposable BBQs will be permitted on the 
Infant playground but must be extinguished after use. Mr Thompson will organise a camp fire towards the back of the school 
field.  
 
Lunches 
Reminder: On Thursday 19

th
 and Friday 20

th
 June we will be having ‘bit and bob’ lunches to use up the food in our freezer. 

 
Race Night 
Reminder: Tickets are now on sale and are available from the School Office. Tickets cost £5 each. Bring your own drink. Get your 
tickets early to avoid disappointment. 
 
Baby & Toddler Group - Teddy Bears’ Picnic 
Reminder: On Tuesday 17

th
 July we will be have a Teddy Bears’ Picnic on the school field for our last Baby & Toddler group of 

the year. Please speak to our group volunteers for further details. 


